
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Los Angeles Homeless Services Agency to report to the Homelessness and Poverty 
Committee on whether it makes sense to continue devoting resources to winter shelters 
considering their limited use, underutilization, or inability to fill to capacity. The report should 
address whether the resources should be reallocated to support permanent shelters.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2016-17 Budget on May 19, 2016)


